
COM/CITEL RES. 118 (IX-00) 
 

PROCEDURES FOR STUDYING THE  
TOPIC OF FREE COMPETITION 

 
The Ninth Meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL, COM/CITEL,  
 
 
HAVING SEEN: 
 
Document COM/CITEL/doc.593/00 “Preliminary Draft on Terms of Reference for Free Competition”; 
 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
a) The current importance of free competition in the telecommunications environment; 
 
b) That this topic falls fully within the cognizance of the PCC I, but could also be related to the agenda of 

the other PCCs, and 
 
c) That the Joint Working Group on Legal Matters and Administrative Procedures may contribute to the 

study of this topic, 
 
 
RESOLVES: 
 
To establish the following procedure for studying the topic of Free Competition: 
 

1. The topic will be forwarded to PCC.I for its analysis and comments. 
 
2. PCC I will submit a report, with its analysis and recommendations, to the Working Group on Legal 

Matters and Administrative Procedures for its consideration, if need be. 
 

3. The Joint Working Group on Legal Matters and Administrative Procedures will submit the PCC I 
Report together with its comments, if any, to PCC II and III, and will receive their comments, if 
any, regarding the parts of the report that are within their respective fields. 

 
4. The PCC I Report, together with the comments of the Joint Working Group on Legal Matters and 

Administrative Procedures and of the other PCCs, if any, will be forwarded to COM/CITEL for 
their information at the next meeting. 

 


